Dear Sir

| have heard about Merton’s plan to allow infill building on a large scale in the borough. This is completely unacceptable and will destroy the character of the area while lining the pockets of landlords and
property developers who will not have to live here with the resultant ugliness, congestion and pollution.

And why hasn’t this disastrous policy been properly advertised by the council. This is sinister and underhand.

Yours





